
Dear Families,

We are so proud of how the children in Reception have settled into their new classes this 

term. 

We would love to invite you to a Come Back and Play session on Monday 16
th
 October at 

2.15-2.45pm or Friday 20
th
 October at 2.15-2.45pm. Each session will last for 

approximately half an hour and will give you the opportunity to spend time with your child in 

their classroom setting.

Come Back and Play sign up sheets will be available outside the Reception gates on Monday 

9
th
 October. Please note that there is only space for one adult to attend per child.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher.

Many thanks,

The EYFS Team


